August 24, 2012

Chair and Members of the Finance and Administrative Services Committee

Re: Waive/Reduce Licence Fee - Childreach - 265 Maitland Street

I respectfully request that the Civic Administration be requested to waive or reduce the annual licence fee of \$500.00 with respect to the establishment of landscaping in the front of the Childreach building at 265 Maitland Street. The proposed landscaped area is partially located on city-owned property.

Childreach is a non-profit registered charity that provides early childhood development and parenting services for the residents of London and childcare programs in the surrounding five counties. This fee would detrimentally affect the budget of Childreach.

I will be available at the Finance and Administrative Services Committee meeting to answer any questions with respect to this request.

Respectfully submitted,

Matt Brown
Councillor, Ward 7